
Uniform  

We want our children to be proud of their uniform.  It should be smart, practical and 
distinctive, and must also be able to be purchased reasonably.  

The school knitwear with the logo and polo shirts with the logo can be purchased 
from J.S.S.K at Les Quennevais (http://www.jssk.co.uk).  You can also buy knitwear 
or polo shirts elsewhere and have them embroidered locally at Magic Touch. 

Whole School 
Navy V neck jumper/ navy cardigan with Les Landes crest*  
Pale blue polo shirts with/without the Les Landes crest* 
Navy trousers / shorts   
Sensible black school shoes – no heels or trainers 
Navy or white socks  
 
Options for girls:  
Winter: knee length navy skirts or navy pinafore dresses, navy tights 
Summer: pale blue check dresses or playsuit 

General Items 

• Minimal hair bands should be blue, white or navy. Long hair (on boys and 
girls) should be off the face at all times, and tied back during PE lessons. 

• Outdoor coats should be a sensible style and colour and weather 
resistant.  We try to allow all the children time out in the fresh air every day, 
whatever the weather. 

• Umbrellas are not suitable for school. 
• For safety reasons, apart from a watch and stud earrings, jewellery is not 

allowed to be worn in school. 
• Dyed hair is strongly discouraged. 
• Book bags are available from school 
• School crested sunhats and beanie hats are optional 

All items of school uniform must be clearly marked with your child’s name. 

Physical Education 

Physical Education is a compulsory part of the school curriculum.  It is very important 
that the children always take part and are dressed appropriately for Health and 
Safety reasons.  Parents will be contacted where appropriate kit is not available or a 
child regularly misses P.E sessions. 

All children will come to school wearing their P.E kit on P.E days.  Your child’s class 
teacher will keep you informed as to which days these will be. 

P.E. Kit 

http://www.jssk.co.uk/


PE Kit 
Navy PE shorts 
Navy blue polo shirt with Les Landes crest* 
Plimsolls or plain trainers – no fashion trainers or high tops 
White socks 
School tracksuits for children (new tracksuit for KS2 in 2023) 

Children with stud earrings and wearing watches will be asked to remove them for 
P.E. sessions.  If they are unable to remove their earrings, please arrange for them 
not to be worn on P.E days.  Staff will not be able to remove them or replace them. 

If a child’s ears have only just been pierced, a letter needs to be sent to the teacher, 
and tape provided to cover the earrings for P.E. lessons.  This is only acceptable for 
the first 6 weeks after they have been pierced.  Pierced ears are best done in July so 
that the whole of the summer break is available for possible infections to heal. 

Second Hand Uniform Shed 

We have a second hand uniform sale, run weekly by parent volunteers after school.  
Please consider helping out with this, so that everyone can benefit from accessing it. 
Please donate uniform when you no longer need it, so that we can be well stocked in 
all sizes. Payment is through a SumUp machine or bank transfer to School Fund. 

 


